Colorado National Speedway Changes Date For Challenge Cup
Friday, 11 September 2009 10:10

Dacono, CO (September 11, 2009) Forecasts for unseasonable cold and wet weather have
forced Colorado National Speedway officials to postpone tomorrows schedule Colorado
Challenge Cup.

The Speedway will move the events scheduled for September 12, 2009 to Saturday September
26, 2009. The Challenge Cup part Il scheduled for Saturday September 19 will take place as
scheduled. The change in schedule will force the cancelation of the “Outlaw Cup” that had been
originally scheduled for the 26th of September, but at this time the practice session and car
show scheduled for Friday September 25 will take place as schedule.




